
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1767/24-25                                                   03.04.2024 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed from 8th April till 14th April 

2024 on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr . 

 

The new academic session (2024-25) for all grades will start from Monday, 15th 

April 2024 with the following timings :  
 

 Pre-KG to KG-2  : From 7.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 

 Gr. 1 to 12    : From 7.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m. 

 

 

Leaders’ fraternity wishes you a happy & blessed Eid-Al-Fitr. 
 

 
With regards, 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

 


